
-----Original Message----- 
From: Derek Freyberg [mailto:dfreyberg@telik.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 8:27 PM 
To: AB93Comments; AB94Comments 
Subject: Comments of Derek P. Freyberg on the Notices of Proposed 
Rulemaking 
 
 
I enclose my comments in response to the Notices of Proposed Rulemaking 
at 71 FR 48 and 71 FR 61. 
 
Derek P. Freyberg, PhD 
Senior Patent Counsel 
Telik, Inc. 
3165 Porter Drive, Palo Alto  CA 94304-1213 
Tel: +1 650 845 7720 
Fax: +1 650 845 7800 
E-mail: dfreyberg@telik.com 






